
   ATTENTION ALL PATERSON RESIDENTS 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THERE WILL BE NO RECYCLING COLLECTION ON NOVEMBER 

25, 2021 DUE TO THE THANKSGIVING DAY HOLIDAY.  

RECYCLING COMMINGLED (BOTTLES, CANS, & PLASTIC) PICKUP FOR LAKEVIEW 

AND SOUTH PATERSON AREAS ON THURSDAY NOVEMBER 25, 2021,WILL BE 

PICKED UP ON FRIDAY NOVEMBER 26, 2021   

RECYCLING COMMINGLED (BOTTLES, CANS, & PLASTIC) PICKUP FOR WRIGLEY 

PARK AND NORTHSIDE AREAS ON FRIDAY NOVEMBER 26, 2021 WILL BE PICKED 

UP ON SATURDAY NOVEMBER 27, 2021   

GARBAGE COLLECTION WILL BE PICKED UP ON YOUR REGULAR COLLECTION DAY. 

 

  

  


